
 

 

 
 

Unfortunately, the UV bingo night has been cancelled due to low ticket sales 
however we will now be holding a children's UV disco on the same evening. Tickets 
can be purchased in person before and after school on Wednesday or via this link 
uv-disco.sumupstore.com. When purchasing via this link please can you enter your 
child’s name on the payment screen as opposed to yours so we are able to trace who 
is attending. 
 
Red, Green & KS1 will be straight from school until 5pm, KS2 5.30pm - 6.30pm. 
Tickets are priced at £3.50 a ticket and will include unlimited squash & water. There 
will also be a tuck shop available to purchase on the night. Please feel free to send 
your child with a snack if they require one. Parents will need to remain on site for 
children of Red & Green classes.  
 
This event is set to be a really fun evening and is being hosted by a children's 
entertainer Mighty Mike. We really appreciate all your support and hope this night is 
a success.  
 
Those that have purchased tickets for the UV Bingo will be contacted and refunded. 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused, any questions please get in touch by 
Facebook or email pta@edgewood.notts.sch.uk.  
 
Our Bag2School collection date is also set for Monday so please bring your items in 
to reception by Friday the 19th.  
 
 


